From: Government and Parliamentary Services <GPS@casa.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 20 January 2022 8:06 PM

To: Vincent Gillies <vincent.gillies@dpie.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Government and Parliamentary Services <GPS@casa.gov.au>; Airspace Protection
<Airspace.Protection@casa.gov.au>; lwan Davies <iwan.davies@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: CASA'S RESPONSE: G120/877-1 - Project EnergyConnect (NSW Eastern Section)(SSI1-9172452) - Request for
Advice on EIS [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL
Dear Mr Gillies

Thank you for your email and invitation to comment on the proposed State Significant Infrastructure (SSI)
application for the Project EnergyConnect, reference SSI- 9172452,

The provided Environmental Impact Statement indicates that the proposed Energy Connect transmission line will be
clear of the obstacle limitation surfaces of all airports along the proposed route of the line. As such, CASA does not
consider the transmission line to be a hazard to aircraft operations.

Once completed, the location/route of the line should be reported to Airservices Australia to ensure that the line is
represented on aeronautical charts for the benefit of pilots conducting low level operations.

| trust this information is of assistance.
Kind regards
Leah

Leah Marshall

Senior Government Relations Officer

Government and Parliamentary Services

CASA\Corporate Services Division

GPO Box 2005, Canberra ACT 2601
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